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World Book Day 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
This year, we will be celebrating World Book Day on Friday 8th March. To mark 
this special day, all children are invited to come to school in fancy dress as a 
character from one of their own favourite books. They will spend the day 
engaging in exciting book related activities in class with plenty of surprises in 
store. 
 
We understand that sometimes costume-buying or creating can be expensive. 
Our fabulous PTA do still have some pre-loved costumes available to sell so 
these will be available alongside the tuck shop outside school on Friday 1st 
March for as little as £2. 
 
Please also note that the Scholastic Book Fair will be in school on week 
beginning 25th March and again on week beginning 15th April. During these two 
weeks we will be holding ‘Reading Cafés’ for each class. Parents and carers will 
be invited into school to spend some time with the children reading the books 
on offer from the book fair before hopefully purchasing. Further details and 
confirmed dates for each class will be sent out on the first week back after half 
term.  
 
Many thanks,  
 
Mrs R.Webster  
Deputy Headteacher  

http://www.wesleymethodistprimaryschool.co.uk/

